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SEVERN ESTUARY LEVELS RESEARCH COMMITTEE

SELRC annual conference and AGM

To be held at

The Drill Hall
Lower Church Street

Chepstow
Saturday 7th November 2009
9.30am – 4.30pm

Dear SELRC Member,

Please find enclosed the timetable for the forthcoming meeting at Chepstow. The speakers giving papers at this year’s meeting will provide a variety of interesting topics.
The cost of the conference will be £10 for members, students £6 and non-members £12. For any further questions contact SELRC Secretary, Paul Driscoll at paul.driscoll@southglos.gov.uk.  The price includes tea and coffee but not lunch.

To book a place please send a cheque for the relevant amount made out to the Severn Estuary Levels Research Committee to:

Paul Driscoll
SELRC Secretary
Natural and Built Environment Section

South Gloucestershire Council

Civic Centre

Kingswood

South Gloucestershire

BS15 9TR
Please supply the names of those attending when booking in advance. 

